
June 12, 1997 

 

 

 

Heather Knight 

Los Angeles Times 

1875 I Street, NW Suite 1100 

Washington, DC 20006 

 

Dear Heather: 

 

Enclosed please find the photos for the article about the Review Board.  If at all possible, the 

photographer, Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq., a member of our staff, would like a photo credit. 

 

Please give me a call if we can be of further assistance to you.  I look forward to seeing the article. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosures 


